
 

 

September 2022 

 

 

Dear High Storrs Families, 

 

 

Here is a link to the first blog of the year that celebrates the exam success of our wonderful 

GCSE and A Level student this summer: highstorrs.co.uk/news-and-events/blog 

 

You may already be aware of the wonderful results if you follow us on social media.  We 

love to share news and updates with our community in this way. If you don't already, please 

do follow our school accounts: 

 

Twitter: @highstorrs  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/HighStorrs  

Instagram: HighStorrsSheffield 

 

However, if you ever want to get in touch with us, please email us or telephone the 

school.  Our enquiries@highstorrs.sheffield.sch.uk email address is regularly monitored in 

school hours in term time.  We are not able to respond to messages or answer questions 

about school matters shared through social media (and please do not message staff on 

personal accounts).   

 

 

I hope you all are well and have had a good summer, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Tasker 


